
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

DATE: AUGUST 10, 2005 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY: JIM THORSEN, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT: CLAIM FOR DAMAGES – JOSEPH GERTY, SR., HELEN GERTY & 

JOSEPH GERTY, JR. 
 
 
On July 26, 2005, the City of Agoura Hills received a claim for damages from John J. Rotundo, 
attorney representing the family of Michael Gerty.  The claim was referred to Carl Warren & 
Company, the City’s insurance adjusters, for review and investigation. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the City Council deny the claim for damages from John J. Rotundo, 
attorney for Joseph Gerty, Sr., Helen Gerty & Joseph Gerty, Jr.   
 
 
 


